Marcum Malerial January 12

Reminders

* In honor of Martin Luther King, Jr., there will be no school on Monday, January 15th.

+* Report cards will be sent home with students on Friday, January 19th.

% Check WFIN.com or WKXA.com to find delays and closure information. We highly
recommend signing up for text alerts through either website.

% For pre-school registration information, see the school website

Y

*» Kindergarten screening information attached (page three)

End-of-Day Dismissal Memo:

We recognize the high congestion of vehicles and movement in our front parking lot during the
after-school dismissal time. Our objective remains to maintain safety.

A couple of points of emphasis to consider:

1. With over 100 children exiting the front of the building, please be prepared to exercise your
patience. If you arrive at 2:59, it may take you 5-7 minutes to retrieve and exit the premises
with your child. Consider arriving closer to 3:03 or 3:04. In this case, you may more easily
find a parking spot and still be able to exit the premises by 3:07. This would allow for a
shortened span of your time for pick-up.

2. Please avoid parking and exiting vehicles along the grassy lawn and even the curbside
sidewalk, as this slows the flow and blocks the view of pedestrian movement on the
sidewalks. | do recognize that at 3:01, there may be no other spots available for parking,
thus forcing folks to utilize the curbside. Coming a few minutes after 3:00 will eliminate the
need to use the curb for parking.

3. When crossing from the sidewalk to the parking lot, please use the designated and marked
spots.

4. Please respect that the handicap spaces on the south end of the school are truly designated
for those with handicap needs. Please do not utilize these spaces unless you are permitted
to do so.

The situation is an ongoing challenge and will continue to be. We appreciate your caution and
patience.
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Cau?ﬁe Bem.g a Leaden: Congratulations to our first semester “Caught Being a Leader”

winners! A student is selected as a CBL recipient when they have been caught
demonstrating one of Stephen Covey’s 7 Habits of highly effective people. Students who
have received the reward are recognized at Town Hall, where they receive a prize for their
efforts. We appreciate the continued support from our PTO for the success of this program!

Recipients from 1st semester:

Anessa Agapiou, Cooper Agapiou, Skylar Bame, Caleb Baker, Anna Barbee, Lyla Beach, Nolan
Beach, Oliver Beach, Russel Beach, Hendrix Below, Clay Bergman, Silas Billerman, Johnny Blevins,
Hayden Bower, Tenley Bower, Charlotte Branan, Eli Brecht-Richard, Alayna Broad, Laney Brooks,
Luke Brooks, Evelyn Brunswick, Kasen Brunswick, Josie Cavinee, Aaliyah Cervantes, Khloey Casey,
Christopher Clark, Adeline Daniels, Brailyn Davis, Harper Decker, Lexi Dillon, Avery Foy, Kennedey
Frysinger, Brooklyn Gilfillan, Ben Haggerty, Cylie Hartman, Sophia Holtzberger, Parker Householder,
Lola Howard, Lydia Gerber, Joanna Gerber, Hudson Hagerty, Arden Inbody, Isaiah Lewis, Lucas Line,
Cora Lortz, MacKenzie Martin, Addi Matic, Taiden Mazza, Lynkin McGinty, Maeva McGrain, Lilly
Mahler, Hudson McAdams, Aubrey Meeks, Kyla Munsey, Abel Newlove, Zeb Newlove, Eisley
Oman, Brynlee O’Rear, Kieran Price, Gabby Richardson, Ryan Russell, Harley Sawmiller, Ally Smith,
Krissi Smith, Harper Spallinger, Olive Sparks, Hudson Spallinger, Kaylynn Stahl, TJ Stahl, Alivia
Welsh, Will Stahl, Kaysen VanAtta, Hudson Van Hoose, Samantha VonStein, Sydney Taylor, Reese
Tippie, Oliver Tong, Rylee Warnimont, Gabriel Wears, Cameron Welty, Elena Wibbing, Brody Wills




RED DEVI| g

KINDERGARTEN SCREENING for 2024-2025 School Year:

The Arlington Local School District Kindergarten screening date is set for Thursday, March
7th, 2024.

Students are eligible for kindergarten if they will be five before August 1, 2024.

Parents of incoming students should contact the elementary school office between January
29th and February 23 to register for a time slot for the screening date. (419) 365-5121, ex.
244,

Parents and students will report to the Arlington Elementary library at their scheduled time.
All children attending the screening and enrolling must reside in the Arlington School
District; parents of students who wish to open enroll should have children screened in their
home district.

Parents should bring the following documentation to complete the enrollment to the March
7th screening. Nothing needs to be collected in the office prior to March 7th; simply make a
phone call to the office between January 29-February 23 to sign up for a time slot.

Social security card

Birth certificate

Proof of residency (utility bill with address in parent’s name)

Vaccination records

Court/custody documentation, if necessary

o O O O

(Copies of the above documents will be made during the screening time session, and the originals

will be given back to parents by the end of the screening.)



